Mpano | CITY MANAGER'S OFFICE
r‘beaCh Horacio Danovich, CIP Manager

Florida's Warmest Welcome E: horacio.danovich@copbfl.com | P: 954.786.7834 | F: 954.786.7836

MEMORANDUM

October 6, 2017
TO: City Commission
THRU:  Greg Harrison, City Manager

FROM: Horacio Danovich, CIP Manager

Issue

Staff is seeking City Commission approval of a Resolution to enter into an Interlocal
Agreement (“ILA”) with the Community Redevelopment Agency (“CRA”). The ILA will
allow the CRA to fund and complete additional improvements to the Atlantic Boulevard
Bridge and oversee construction to be provided by Burkhardt Construction, Inc. (BCA) as
described in Exhibits “A and B” in the sum of $4,998,860.00 (see renderings on Exhibit
&‘C,,)'

Recommendation
Staff recommends Approval of the Resolution.
Background

The City wishes to enter into an ILA with the CRA. The ILA is necessary to aliow the CRA
to fund proposed improvements to the Atlantic Boulevard Bridge (see Location Map).

On September 26, 2017, the City approved Resolution 2017-327. The Resolution was
necessary to execute a Maintenance Memorandum of Agreement (MMOA) with the Florida
Department of Transportation (FDOT) pertaining to Construction Agreement Number 2016-
C491-0004 and Community Aesthetic Feature Agreement Number 2016-M-491-0001
(CAFA). The agreements were required as the City wishes to make improvements to the
Atlantic Boulevard bridge and FDOT requires the City to maintain said improvements on
FDOT’s property. Since the City is the entity listed on those documents, this ILA is the legal
mechanism to allow the CRA to provide funding and oversee construction activities.

Staff recommends approval.
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